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HIGHLIGHTS OF 

OUR WEEK: 

 

Back to School 

 

 

NEXT ASSEMBLY 

To be Advised 
 

 
 

 

DATES TO              
REMEMBER 

Mon Student  
Banking - 

has  
resumed 

Wed LIBRARY 

Fri 24 Tennis  
Years  

2-6 
 

Fri 
7-8 

Jeans for 
Genes 

Gold coin 
donation, 

please. 

  

 

 

 

Dear Families & Friends, 
 
Welcome back to Term 3. 
 
Tennis will continue on Fridays.  Please remember your racquet.  Steve will be doing 
4 extra lessons, so please complete the permission slip and return with payment as 
soon as you can.  Thank you. 
 
It’s lovely to see so many students wearing their winter uniform with pride. 
 
Library is on Wednesday.  Please remember to return books on this day. 
 
Please update any new home time arrangements or new contact numbers.  Thank 
you. 
 
Stay safe, take care and wash those hands!!! 
 
Kind Regards,  
 
Liza Duncan 
Principal  ☺    

                          

 

 

TERM 3 WEEK 1 23rd July, 2020 



P A G E  2  

Celebrating Success - Week  

T A R A L G A  P U B L I C  S C H O O L  N E W S L E T T E R  

Be a Learner Be Respectful Be Safe 

Larry Cummins 
Josie Calleja 
Jacob Corby 
Lillyann Cummins 
Dekkoda Morgan 
Cayden Pirihi 
Milly Cummins 
Hannah Calleja 
Kobee Morgan 
Taylah Sheridan 
Cameron Hawkless 
Lucinda Rumble 
Oscar Stuart-Camenzuli 
Regan Martin 
 

Hannah Calleja 
Taylah Sheridan 
Jayden Farrow 
Cameron Hawkless 
Lucinda Rumble 
Seth Whitehouse 
Regan Martin 

 

 Remember our School rules -- 

 Follow directions;                                                              

 Use friendly talk; 

 Hands & feet to self 

Quincy Quoll Says: Welcome back to Term 3 

Happy Birthday to you in July:  
 

2nd - Bridie  18th - Tayla  29th - Decllan   

 
 

 

  
 
 
 

 
 
 

 

K-1-2 KIRRALONG CLASS ROOM 
 
Welcome back to Term 3.  It is great to see everyone’s smiling face back at school.  We are looking     
forward to having a productive Term. 
 
The children have finally finished creating their bird feeders and we will soon be hanging them around 
the school to see what birds we can attract to our playground. 
 
Years 1 and 2 are doing a fantastic job writing their stories, which they will be able to publish. 
 
It is extremely important that everyone completes their homework and home readers every week.  
Homework should only take 5 - 10 minutes each night and this will help with all aspects of their school 
work. 
 
Don’t forget, Year 2 have tennis tomorrow so they will need their racquet. 



W E E K  1   

THE OFFICE CORNER:     

Student banking has resumed -- bring in your bank books. 
 
To assist us with future enrolments, if you have a little person still 
at home, would you be kind enough to advise the School of his/her 
enrolling year?  This will also help with co-ordinating Kindy Start 
each year.   
 
 

 



 


